Good evening Ramily,

This is Mr. Puryear with your weekly announcements.

I want to say kudos to both of my AP's, Ms. Hedberg and Ms. Martin, for putting on two great events last week for our students. I want to thank all of the parents that came out to support those events.

This announcement is for 8th grade parents. Permission slips went home last week for your students to walk to Northeast High School on Monday and Tuesday for a tour and information. Students will leave Northeast at 9 am and they will return at 11:30 am on each day. Also on Monday, March 3, Northeast High School is inviting all parents to a parent night at 5:30 pm to learn more information about NEHS and answer any questions that you may have. It is registration season, so please inquire about what classes that your students will register for next year.

Spring tryouts start this week for anyone interested in baseball, softball or track. If your child wants to participate in any of these sports, they must have a physical and you must have uploaded all of the information in DragonFly. Students must receive a wristband during lunch in order to be able to tryout after school. Softball and Track tryouts are on Monday, March 3. Baseball will have an interest meeting on Tuesday, March 4 at 5:30 pm and tryouts will begin on Thursday.
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Those are all of the announcements. We are Capable of "NE" thing and let's have a great week Rams!
